
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Year 13 Mock Exams 
 
17th February 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 13 Mock Examination Revision Focus 

Further my recent letter about the updates from the exam boards published on 7th February 2022, 
details of which can be found here: https://bit.ly/3rGH7Gj, I write to update you on the information 
that students will be assessed on in the mock examinations.  

Each department has created a summary of information that students will be examined on in the 
mock examinations that begin on 7th March 2022.  The content of the examinations reflects the 
details that the exam boards have released.  The mock exams will not include topics that are yet to 
be taught.  

You can find the summary documents here: https://bit.ly/3sQ8e0X 

If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
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